

PERMANENT MISSION OF SAINT VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES TO THE UNITED NATIONS



PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF LITHUANIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS

6 May 2011

Dear Colleagues,

We would like to thank you for your contributions at the last meeting of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Revitalization of the General Assembly.

In keeping with our draft program of work proposed in our letter of 5 April 2011, we would like to invite you to our next meeting which will take place on 17 May at 10:00 am. At this meeting we shall discuss the role and responsibility of the General Assembly in the process of selecting and appointing Secretaries General of the United Nations and selection of other executive Heads in the United Nations system organizations.

Please note that arrangements are currently being finalized for the fourth thematic meeting which will take place one week later.

We look forward once again to the active participation of member States in the above mentioned meeting.

Please accept, Excellencies, the assurance of our highest consideration.

Camillo M. Gonsalves

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Saint Vincent and the Grenadines

to the United Nations

Dalius Čekuolis

Ambassador, Permanent Representative

of Lithuania to the United Nations